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Top DEP Stories 
 
WITF/StateImpact: DEP fines Delco refinery for air pollution violations 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/04/11/dep-fines-delco-refinery-for-air-pollution-
violations/?_ga=1.55471778.882895250.1471610849 
 
Mentions 
Lock Haven Express:  Officials OK grant for flood damage 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/04/officials-ok-grant-for-flood-damage/  
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  Graham Twp. takes a gamble to fix flooding on Big Run Road 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/graham-twp-takes-a-gamble-to-fix-flooding-on-
big/article_51e747ca-6810-5890-ac8f-626e20693442.html  
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Penn-Trafford schools reject air monitoring offer from anti-fracking group 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12185666-74/penn-trafford-schools-reject-air-monitoring-
offer-from-anti-fracking-group  
 
Climate Change 
 
Reading Eagle: Climate change is affecting what we grow and how we grow it 
http://www.readingeagle.com/berks-country/article/climate-change-is-affecting-what-we-grow-and-
how-we-grow-it-heres-what-you-can-do 

 
Next Pittsburgh: Power Sector Carbon Index shows big drop in CO2 emissions, but more needs to be 
done 
http://www.nextpittsburgh.com/environment/power-sector-carbon-index-shows-big-drop-in-co2-
emissions-but-more-needs-to-be-done/  

 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: 200 trees planted in Quincy 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20170411/200-trees-planted-in-quincy 
 
Times News: Burn makes way for prairie grasses at Lehigh Gap 
http://www.tnonline.com/2017/apr/10/burn-makes-way-prairie-grasses-lehigh-gap 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Grant application OK’d for Sylvan Dell project 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/04/grant-application-okd-for-sylvan-dell-project/  
 
Lock Haven Express:  Partnership hosting DCNR secretary 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/04/partnership-hosting-dcnr-secretary/  
 
Drought  
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Altoona Mirror: Firefighters battle blaze near Sugar Run Road 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/04/fire-on-the-mountain/  
 
Energy 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Company offers residents 2 months free rent in wake of soaring electric bills 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/company-offers-residents-months-free-rent-in-wake-of-
soaring/article_0c7d5292-1f34-11e7-8baf-6b75d4c755f7.html  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: LV school board approves energy audit agreement  
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2017-04-
11/Front_Page/LV_school_board_approves_energy_audit_agreement.html  
 
 Post-Gazette: Lawsuit claims bankrupt Aquion Energy fired workers without notice 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/business/tech-news/2017/04/12/Lawsuit-bankrupt-Aquion-
Energy-fired-workers-WARN-Act/stories/201704120038  
 
Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania opponents of nuclear bailouts organize early 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/04/12/Nuclear-power-
plants-Pennsylvania-bailout-natural-gas-Marcellus-Shale/stories/201704120072  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Westinghouse cutting back at Warrendale site 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/04/11/westinghouse-cutting-back-at-warrendale-
site.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Westinghouse parent says it's not sure it'll stay in business 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/04/11/westinghouse-parent-says-its-not-sure-itll-
stay-in.html  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Meeting set for former Jackson China property 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/meeting-set-for-former-jackson-china-
property/article_15fbc8d2-aba5-558e-bce2-909a10b782aa.html  
 
Mining 
 
Butler Eagle: Zelie airport permits still to be OK’d 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20170411/NEWS01/704119979 
 
Herald-Standard: Fayette commissioners to join Casey, Shuster, in support of Miners Protection Act 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/fayette-commissioners-to-join-casey-shuster-in-
support-of-miners/article_beaa1166-4444-5c79-90f7-a919759f6266.html  
 
Indiana Gazette: Event to discuss Indiana's coal past 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/indiana-news/event-to-discuss-indianas-coal-past,26179603/  
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Post-Gazette LTE: 'Restoring the coal industry' is a lose-lose proposition 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/04/11/Restoring-the-coal-industry-is-a-lose-lose-
proposition/stories/201704110098  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Bradford Era: Northern Access permit denial will cost Wellsville pipeline company 325 jobs  
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/northern-access-permit-denial-will-cost-wellsville-pipeline-
company-jobs/article_6be73eb0-1e5c-11e7-b82d-2726a7300cb2.html 
 
Morning Call: New York nixes natural gas pipeline from Pennsylvania 
http://www.mcall.com/news/nationworld/pennsylvania/mc-pa-pipeline-04102017-20170410-
story.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: Activists plan protest at well site 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/indiana-news/activists-plan-protest-at-well-site,26177447/  
 
Beaver Valley Times: Meeting planned to discuss Shell's ethane pipeline 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/shellcracker/meeting-planned-to-discuss-shell-s-ethane-
pipeline/article_c1da63b0-1eed-11e7-821e-0bdfd875d749.html  
 
Daily American: Gas prices will rise this summer but should remain low 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/business/nation/gas-prices-will-rise-this-summer-but-should-
remain-low/article_dbc7e3cd-ade8-53d3-8811-abf1df0e177f.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Regulations uncertain, methane detection has economic benefits, group says 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/04/12/methane-
detection-jobs-environmental-defense-fund-methane-leak/stories/201704120079  
 
Waste 
  
DuBois Courier-Express:  Sligo officials offer flushing advice 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/sligo-officials-offer-flushing-advice/article_40c6db75-1e8e-58d2-
8a43-267b271f6df5.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times: Barton tire turn-in program to return 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_3ccab1af-41c3-5ef4-840e-d28173294479.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Recycling firm moving from NY to Pittsburgh 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/04/12/recycling-firm-moving-from-ny-to-
pittsburgh.html  
 
WESA: The Hills Are Alive ... With Mountain Climbing Trash Pickers 
http://wesa.fm/post/hills-are-alive-mountain-climbing-trash-pickers#stream/0 
 
Water 
 
Pennlive: One of Pa.'s oldest industries eyes unknown future under Trump 
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http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/04/staying_afloat.html 
 
York Dispatch: York City to take on water conservation challenge 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2017/04/11/york-city-take-water-conservation-
challenge/100335292/ 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Fire hydrants flushed across borough 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20170411/fire-hydrants-flushed-across-borough 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: How did nearly 8,000 pieces of trash land in one Delaware River cove? 
http://www.philly.com/philly/health/environment/Six-miles-of-plastic-bottles-tires-kids-toys-
needles.html 
 
Butler Eagle: 2 officials added to Summit suit 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20170411/NEWS01/704119893 
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  Curwensville Municipal Authority learns work progressing on project to 
upgrade collection lines 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/curwensville-municipal-authority-learns-work-progressing-on-
project-to-upgrade/article_63d4b4ae-6bf7-5fab-b6f0-27c2a14aea5a.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Engineering firm lining up to study Grafius Run issue 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/04/engineering-firm-lining-up-to-study-grafius-run-
issue/  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Falls Creek Municipal Authority applies for funding for water project 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/falls-creek-municipal-authority-applies-for-funding-for-water-
project/article_141435ea-01ae-59b0-8f4e-1d8ccc4be0f4.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Sligo officials offer flushing advice 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/sligo-officials-offer-flushing-advice/article_40c6db75-1e8e-58d2-
8a43-267b271f6df5.html  
 
Shamokin News Item: Utility work, paving in Sunbury 
http://www.newsitem.com/news/2017-04-12/Local/Utility_work_paving_in_Sunbury.html  
 
Scranton Times: Boil-water advisory still in place for Pennsylvania American Water customers 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/boil-water-advisory-still-in-place-for-pennsylvania-american-water-
customers-1.2178687 
 
WESA: 'Not Another Flint' Town Hall Draws Standing-Room-Only Crowd 
http://wesa.fm/post/not-another-flint-town-hall-draws-standing-room-only-crowd#stream/0 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburghers pour forth water concerns at East Liberty town hall 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/04/11/Pittsburgh-water-problems-lead-line-service-
PWSA-Flint-water-crisis-Nayyirah-Sharrif/stories/201704110177  
 
Post-Gazette: Kanes fighting $260,000 federal fine over Legionella 
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http://www.post-gazette.com/local/east/2017/04/12/legionella-legionnaires-disease-allegheny-county-
kane-mckeesport-nursing-home-fine/stories/201704120053  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: What’s being done to help Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority tackle 
immediate lead threat and address high debt? 
http://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/whats-being-done-to-help-pittsburgh-water-and-sewer-
authority-tackle-immediate-lead-threat-and-address-high-debt/Content?oid=2583093  
 
KDKA: ‘Our Water Campaign’ Taking On Lead Contamination Problems In City  
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2017/04/11/our-water-campaign-lead-contamination-pittsburgh/ 
 
WTAE: Flint water activist urges Pittsburgh to get ready to "fight" 
http://www.wtae.com/article/flint-water-activist-urges-pittsburgh-to-get-ready-to-fight/9262980  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Sirens to be tested Thursday in southern Lancaster County for Muddy Run 
pumped storage plant 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/sirens-to-be-tested-thursday-in-southern-lancaster-county-
for/article_e1dda0da-1eb8-11e7-b364-4bdfdd57d494.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Fire on the mountain 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/04/fire-on-the-mountain/ 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Game Commission maps its controlled burns 
http://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/local/2017/04/11/game-commission-maps-its-
controlled-burns/100319626/ 
 
Times Observer: Farmington will try 60 days with no brine 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2017/04/farmington-will-try-60-days-with-no-brine/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Letter: Wolf should lose office over issue of fracking 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-wolf-should-lose-office-over-issue-of-fracking 
 
The Almanac: Powerful messages fuel Kassalen’s keynote speech 
http://www.thealmanac.net/20170410/powerful_messages_fuel_kassalenx2019s_keynote_speech  
 
Post-Gazette: Obituary: Art Bonneau / Westinghouse engineer worked on first nuclear submarine 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/obituaries/2017/04/12/Obituary-Art-Bonneau-Westinghouse-
engineer-worked-on-first-nuclear-submarine/stories/201704110022  
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Board OK’s stadium turf project 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/board-oks-stadium-turf-project/article_424416a6-2061-
57e7-ad17-0643bb14ac16.html  
 
Bradford Era:  Land clearing and work requirements 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/land-clearing-and-work-requirements/article_f167f068-1e50-11e7-
92d8-b7b5ce27f398.html  
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